


September 15, 2017

Dr. Jane Doe
Principal, Sunshine Elementary School
123 Rocky Road
Lancaster, PA

Dear Dr. Doe: 
My name is Maria Zimmerman, and I am the mother of Julia Zimmerman, a fifth grader at Sunshine Elementary School. We are very happy to be part of this school community, and I volunteer for school events whenever I can.  
I work part-time as a medical assistant, and it is very important to me to raise healthy and active children. Julia walks to school every day. She would like to ride her bike, but there is no bike rack for her to secure her bike. It is also unsafe for her to ride because car traffic blocks the school driveway as parents drop off their children.    
With some small changes, the school could be much safer for children biking to school. When children walk or bike to school, they are not only healthier but also better prepared to learn. Most children do not get enough physical activity in a day to be healthy, active learners.
I would like to ask you to add a bike rack for children to use and to create a safe marked pathway into the school for children riding bikes. I would like to see a safer traffic pattern so that parents driving their children to school have a drop-off zone that is separated from the walking/biking path.    
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your time and for all you do to create a positive school environment.  I will follow up with a phone call in a few weeks to see that you received this letter and discuss how we can make Sunshine Elementary a more bike-friendly school.  
Sincerely,
Maria Zimmerman





